
From: Mitchell Tremblay 
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 7:54 AM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] London TAC - Subsidized Transit Program 

 
Dear Transportation Advisory Committee, 
 
I write to you, with permission to share my comments on the agenda, specifically about the 
Subsidized Transit Program. I am an advocate for people with disabilities who are facing 
increasing living costs. Often our rent is 60-100% of our income. This leaves us at the 
mercy of surprise expenses such as travel.  
 
I truly believe that by subsidizing the cost of public transit for people with disabilities, it 
swill act as preventative medicine, allowing patients to find walk ins or search for doctors 
before they get more sick/distressed, access to job interviews without costing dinner in 
travel and keeping people with disabilities connected with the world around them, in this 
case beautiful London, Ontario. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Mitchell Tremblay 
 


